
6th Grade Give Back 
 
Dear 6th Grade Parents, 
   
As you know as part of the 6th Grade Activities, a special Give Back Committee has been 
formed.  Our next give back event is scheduled for:  
 Thursday April 7th from 3:30- 4:30 at Brookdale Assisted Living  
   590 Old Hook Rd, Emerson, NJ 07630.   
   
We do need the students to sign up for this program so that both the Seniors we will be visiting, 
and our children, get the most out of this opportunity. 
  
Some of the activities we have planned are: 
  
    Technology - teaching the seniors how to use their computer, tablet or cell phone 
    Reminiscing - talking to and getting to know someone from a different era 
    Games- Rummy Q, kings corners, poker, puzzle 
    Crafts- a craft project will be provided for the students to make with the seniors 
  
  
Brookdale is very appreciative that our children are participating in this and will provide snacks 
for them.   We would appreciate parent volunteers to help supervise as well.  
 
Please return the bottom portion of this form to OPS in an envelope addressed: "6th Grade Give 
Back - Brookdale Visit" 
   
Thank you! 
  
6th Grade Give Back Committee 
  
  
 ******************************************************************************************************************  
 
6th Grade Give Back  
Thursday April 7th:  3:30- 4:30   
  
  
Child's name:  _____________________________________   will participate at Brookdale Assisted Living   
  
Preferred activity:  ___________________________________________   
 
Second choice:  _____________________________________________ 
  
Email address: __________________________________________________ 
  
  
I can volunteer to stay and supervise: ___________________________   ______________________  
                                 Parent's Name     Cell Phone 
   
	
  


